
 
 

UNITED STATES 

CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION 
4330 EAST WEST HIGHWAY 

BETHESDA, MD 20814 
C O M M I S S IO N E R  P E T ER  A .  F E L D M A N  

 
 

STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER PETER A. FELDMAN  
ON NEW ADDITION TO SENIOR STAFF  

 
July 8, 2024 

 
 
Peter A. Feldman, Commissioner of the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), 
today announced a new addition to his senior staff.  Nicole Brightbill joined Commissioner 
Feldman’s office on July 1 as Chief Counsel.  Ms. Brightbill most recently served as Principal 
Deputy Special Counsel in the U.S. Office of Special Counsel.  
 
“Nicole brings a strong record of public service and legal expertise to CPSC,” said Feldman.  
“The agency will greatly benefit from her experience, and I am excited to have her join my 
office.” 
 
Ms. Brightbill graduated from the University of Virginia and George Washington University 
Law School.  She previously worked as Senior Counsel in the Office of the Assistant Secretary 
for Policy at the U.S. Department of Labor and was an associate at Kirkland and Ellis LLP. 
 


